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11/1/23 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians, 

 

Beginning Friday, 11/3/23, you will have an opportunity to schedule a conference with your 

child’s teacher(s).  By logging into your Realtime Parent Portal you will see a conference tab on 

the left side.  Click that tab, and select your preferred time.  There is a demonstration video link 

below if you need assistance.  Parent-teacher conferences are scheduled for 11/17, 11/20, and 

11/21.  You may schedule conferences for more than one teacher, and any other staff member 

who is involved in your child’s education such as: a school nurse, counselor, CST member, or 

interventionist.  If you would like a virtual conference, please sign up, and email the teacher your 

preference.   

 

 

https://youtu.be/Ecd4Nx2FLbM 

  

 

Thank you, 

 

Steve Pili 

Principal 

  

https://youtu.be/Ecd4Nx2FLbM

